
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

MOVING OF THE PEWS  
Today, Sunday, Dec. 7th – 1:00 p.m. 

Bring as many helping hands and strong backs as you can. 
 

CCD NEWS 
 

All pre-school and grade-school kids are invited to take part 
in the Sacred Heart Christmas Program.  Practice and 
performance dates are as listed.  Please join us:  
December 14th - Practice at 10:15 in the Church Hall 
December 21st - Practice at 4pm in the Church Hall 
                         -  Mass at 5pm (children sit with their families) 
                         - Dinner following mass.  Kids will eat first and 
then perform while others are eating. 
          Contact Neel and Angela Keiser with any question. 

 

 

1st – 2nd grades CCD at 3:45 on Wed., Dec. 10. 
3rd – 4th grades CCD at 7:30 on Wed., Dec. 10. 
Confirmation class at 7:30-8:30 at the Keiser’s. 

DATE CHANGE:  8th-12th grades after Sunday Mass, Dec. 14. 
 

There will be no Sunday School  
December 28th and January 4th.  Enjoy the Christmas season! 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

Second Sunday of Advent 
 

December 7, 2014 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw NE  68956 

 
Parish Mailing Address: 

P O Box 407 
Doniphan NE  68832 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
Father’s Phone: 402-730-5262 

stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Joseph J. Faulkner 
  
 

 

CONFESSIONS: Jan. 14, 4:45 – 5:15 pm 
 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
Holy Day Vigil – Sun. (7th) 5:30 pm Pro Populo 

Wednesday (10th) 4:00 pm  

Sunday (14th)    11:00 am Pro Populo 

Christmas Mass Schedule 
Wed. – December 24th 5:00 p.m. Vigil – Sacred Heart 

 

Thursday – December 25th Midnight Mass – St. Ann’s 
Thursday– December 25th 9:00 a.m. Mass – St. Ann’s 

 

Mary, Mother of God Mass Schedule 
Wed. – December 31st 5:00 pm Vigil - Sacred Heart 

 

Wednesday – December 31st 6:30 p.m. Vigil – St. Ann’s 
Thursday– January 1st 9:00 a.m. - St. Ann’s 

 

mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP:  (11/30/14) 
 

Envelopes:       $215.00 

Plate:                      $122.00 

Children:           $2.00 

Building Fund: ($125 weekly loan obligation)                    $----- 

 

TOTAL                     $339.00  
 

D.I.A.L. Loan Balance (as of 9/30/14):  $20,095.75 
    

                                Thank you! 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THIS WEEK’S DIOCESAN VOCATIONS: 
Anthony Kohel is a Theology 2 student at St. Charles Borromeo Seminary.   
He is from Lincoln, NE.  Andrew Litt is a Theology 2 student at St. Charles 

Borromeo Seminary.  He is from Lincoln, NE. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

    

 

SOUP SUPPER - Dec. 21st we will have our Sunday 
Mass at 5 p.m. (No Mass at 11:00 a.m.) followed by a Soup 

Supper.  Children’s Christmas Concert following dinner.  All 

are welcome.  Come enjoy the warmth of parish fellowship!   

 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 
  

Altar Society Raffle- $50 gift card 

We are asking all parishioners to sell 10 raffle 

tickets. Pick up the envelope with your tickets in the 

entryway of the church. Each ticket costs $1. Write the buyers name 

on the back of each ticket. Please return tickets and money to the 

basket at the back of church or to Amy Parker or Stacey Parr. 

Return all tickets by Dec. 14th. 

 
We will be collecting baby items for the Hastings Pregnancy 
Resource Center.  Due to the Church remodeling, a 
baby crib can be found in the Parish Hall where we 
will be collecting the baby items.  We will be 
collecting the whole month of December.  Thank 
you for your contributions. 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – December 7th 
Reader Bonnie Engelhardt 

Servers Nicholas Redinger/Thomas Redinger 

Offertory Jody Uden 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – December 14th 
Reader Matt/Mikayla Hurt 

Servers Isaiah McChesney/Bodie Belz 

Offertory Phyllis Witt 

Ministry Assignments 

Immaculate Conception 
December 7th – 5:30 p.m. 

Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers John Schuster/Liam Parker 

Offertory Paul & Karen Weiler 

HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION 

Feast of the Immaculate Conception 
Vigil Mass, Dec. 7th at 5:30 p.m. 

In the Church – Bring Your Own Chair 
 

    St. Ann’s/Sacred Heart Office 
Closed –  Dec. 8th for the Holy Day  

 


